
Legal Notice 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH  
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Portsmouth will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, January 17, 2012 at 5:30 pm in the Conference Room B, Municipal Complex, 2rd floor, 
1 Junkins Avenue. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City intends to submit a grant application to the New Hampshire Coastal Program 
Department of Environmental Services Competitive Grant Program - 2012 grant cycle for a 
planning study to review the City’s working waterfront, current and future uses, infrastructure, 
and land use regulations. Coastal Program Grant funds are available on a competitive basis 
through the NH Coastal Program to support projects adhering to its various objectives which will 
be presented at this hearing. 
 
For questions or additional information please contact Peter Britz, Environmental Planner at 
plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com or 610-7215. 


